
 

 

Day 40  

 

 

Part 4:PRACTICE QUESTION 1 

 

 

Drivers who use highway 14 are advised to take a different route to work today. There are long delays at 

Junction 7 due to a multi-vehicle accident. If possible, commuters are asked to use the subway on their way 

to work this morning instead. The police have informed people that all lanes should be open 11 A.M., so 

delays should be expected for the next 3 hours. In addition, there is increased traffic on other routes in the 

nearby area because of the accident. Tune in for traffic updates every 30 minutes. 

 

 


